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Item 

Number 
General Items Description 

1 Plans have been submitted to Park City Offices and the permit can be picked up by the 

contractor after project award.  Fee for the permit has not be determined but shall be 

paid for by the contractor.  The permit fees should NOT be included in your bid.  Once 

fees are paid, submit receipts to Intermountain Healthcare P.M. for reimbursements.  No 

contractor markups shall be allowed for permit fees. 

 

2 Allowance:  The specifications call for an allowance to be included for work required by 

SwissLog for p-tube relocation.  This is no longer required.  Disregard Section 012100 – 

Allowances from this project. 

 

3 Contractors Questions: 

1. Do we include all of Division 270000 in our bid? 

Response:  Yes, the contractor is to include all of Division 270000 in their bid. 

 

  

 

Attachments:  

 

   

ADDENDUM 

 

Date Issued: 

 

October 23, 2023 

Project: Intermountain Healthcare 

Park City Hospital 

USP797 Pharmacy Remodel 

900 Round Valley Drive 

Park City, Utah 84060 

 

Addendum Number: 

 

1 

 

The Contractors submitting proposals on the above-captioned project shall be governed by the 

following addendum, changes and explanations to the drawings and specifications and shall submit 

their bids in accordance therewith. 


